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Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer  
  

Recent reports from Public Health of England show increased presence of cannabis edibles and 
THC vaping consumption among young people. It is a new trend and something which parents might not be 
aware of. 
 

SORTED (Substance Use and Misuse Programmes for young people) in collaboration with the 
Safer Schools’ Police Officers team will be holding  a FREE online information session on Friday the 25th 
of June at 10.00 am to raise awareness, advising how you might spot the signs a young person may have 
consumed cannabis products and what support is available. 
 
To book your place on this online session, please, email SORTED team sorted@hillingdon.gov.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ania Frejlich-Botha   

Programme Coordinator  

Substance Use and Misuse Programmes 
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